
 

       
 

Dear Bower Hill Parents, 

 

 On Monday, October 31st, your child’s class will be having a 

Halloween party and school neighborhood parade (students only).  

The students should bring their Halloween costumes to school 

in a bag on Monday morning.  They will have time to change into 

their costumes beginning at 1:45 before the 2:00 parade begins.  

Students should refrain from wearing face make-up to school as 

this is distracting during the day.  NO weapons are permitted as 

part of a costume.  Your child should be able to put on their own 

costume for the most part by themselves.    

 

In addition, you may send an individually wrapped treat to school 

for the students. Treats may come in any day starting 

Wednesday the 26th.  Please note that sending treats to school 

is optional.  

      Happy Halloween! 

     Bower Hill  

1st, 2nd and 3rd Grade Teachers     

                                                     

       


